Headteacher: Mrs H Barnes, BA (Hons), NPQH

10th October 2025 Our ref: MBE/has

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am delighted to inform you that we have 20 spaces remaining on the GCSE and A Level Performing Arts residential trip to London in 2026. These spaces are now being offered to Year 9 students.

The trip will take place from Sunday 5th July to Monday 6th July 2026 at a total cost of £330, which includes:

- Return train travel to and around London
- A West End theatre ticket
- Overnight accommodation with breakfast
- A backstage tour of the National Theatre
- A 90-minute practical workshop
- A visit to Covent Garden

Places for Year 9 students will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.

This trip offers an exciting and immersive introduction to London's theatre scene, giving students the opportunity to watch, analyse, and evaluate live performance, as well as take part in practical learning with industry professionals.

To secure a place, please provide consent and pay the initial deposit of £100 via Parent Pay by Wednesday 29th October. The remaining balance will be paid in three instalments of £75 in November and December, and £80 in February.

We are excited to extend this opportunity to our Year 9 students and look forward to an inspiring and memorable trip.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. M. Bell (Head of Performing Arts)





